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LOOSEY GOOSEY

18 oz.(510 g)

LUBRICANT & PENETRANT

LOOSEY GOOSEY penetrating oil is a premium formula that displaces moisture, cleans, 
lubricates and rapidly breaks down rust. Excellent for removing parts, fasteners and 
mating connections, as well as, protecting metal from further corrosion. Silicone free 
formula will not interfere with subsequent painting. It also has a delightful scent.
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DIRECTIONS FOR USE

DANGER

INGREDIENTS (CAS #)

Spray liberally directly on area to be treated. Reapply periodically as required.

Contains gas under pressure; may explode if heated. Causes skin and
serious eye irritation. May be fatal if swallowed and enters airways. Keep away from 
heat, sparks, open flames, and hot surfaces. –No smoking. Do not spray on an open 
flame or other ignition source. Pressurized con-tainer: Do not pierce or burn, even 
after use. Protect from sunlight. Store in a well-ventilated place. Do not expose to 
temperatures exceeding 50°C/122°F. Wash hands thoroughly after handling. If in eyes: 
Rinse cautiously with water for several minutes. Remove contact lenses, if present and 
easy to do. Continue rins-ing. If eye irritation persists: Get medical attention. Wear 
protective gloves and eye protection. If swallowed: Immediately call a poison center or 
doctor. Do NOT induce vomiting. Store locked up. Dispose of contents/container in 
accordance with local/regional/national guidelines. If on skin: Wash with soap and 
water. If skin irritation occurs: Get medical advice/attention. Take o� con-taminated 
clothing and wash before reuse. Danger: Contains gas under pressure ; may explode if 
heated. Causes skin and serious eye irritation. May be fatal if swallowed and enters 
airways.

Trans-1, 2- Di-chloroethylene (156-60-5); Naphthenic Oil, Severely Hydrotreated
(64742-52-5); Distillates (petroleum), hydrotreated light (64742-47-8); Carbon 
Dioxide (124-38-9).
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CHERRY FRAGRANCE


